
 
 
 

April 21, 2015 
 
 
Re: DoctorsManagement 
   
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
This letter of recommendation is being written based on the experience of Adventist Health 
System utilizing DoctorsManagement for coding support over the last two years.  
 
DoctorsManagement, and more specifically Sean Weiss, has provided coding support and 
guidance to Adventist Health System medical practices.  This support has included policy 
development, chart auditing and coder competency training and monitoring.   
 
DoctorsManagment has been flexible in the delivery of these services, worked diligently to 
meet our needs and has provided excellent services.  The quality of their work is excellent and 
can be recommended without question.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

  
Bryan Stiltz 
Senior Vice President 
Adventist Health System / Physician Enterprise 
  
 
 


